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Hi there.  I work as a psychologist in Hood River, OR.  HB 3355 is up for hearing on 4/5.  This is an important bill 

because  

1. There is a shortage of professionals who are trained to diagnose and effectively treat patients 
with persistent mental illness. 

2. Adding specially trained psychologists will increase capacity and access statewide - and 
particularly in rural communities. 

3. This change promotes health care transformation efforts to integrate physical and mental health 
in primary care. 

Please support this bill. 

 

~Scott Rower, PhD 
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